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From: Phoebe Suina (HWM) <phoebe@high-watermark.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 2:25 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Cc: Janine Drywater; Gene Ka-hee; Kai-T Blue-Sky
Subject: Letter From the Pueblo de Cochiti for Commissioners Meeting
Attachments: Sandoval County Commission Letter From Governor Herrera.pdf; ATT00001.htm

Good Afternoon,  
Attached is a letter regarding the issue associated to hydraulic fracturing on the upcoming agenda this 
November 16, 2017. This letter was hand-delivered to the County Manager’s office this morning. But, we 
wanted to make sure that it was submitted for the record. 

Kindest Regards,  






